
Bureau of Detectives – Area Central 
     

Community Alert 

 
Wanted for Attempt Luring 

8th District  
 

About the Crime: 
 
On January 21, 2015 at approximately 3:15 PM, an unknown male in a parked 
red minivan, attempted to lure a female youth into his vehicle by telling her that 
her mother told him to pick her up from school.  The female youth refused and 
walked away.  The offender at this time fled in the vehicle.  This incident occurred 
in the vicinity of the 4700 block of South Komensky. 

 
About The Offender 

• The offender is described as a male.  

• Last seen wearing a black hooded sweat shirt. 
 

 
About The Vehicle 
 

• Described as a dirty red minivan with dents and scratches, unknown make 
and model.  

 
What you can do:  
 

• Be aware of this situation and alert your neighbors. 

• Call 911 to report any suspicious persons, vehicles or activity in your 
neighborhood. 

• Do not let children walk or play alone.  Identify safe havens along your 
child's route to school and home, such as businesses or trusted 
neighbors. 

• Find out how to start a Parent Patrol or Walking School Bus Program at 
your child's school.   

 
 

If you have any information Contact the Bureau of Detectives – Area Central 
(312) 747-8380 

HY-125117 
 

 

Alert #610-15-001 
        January 23, 2015  


